Public Noticel!!l
NEW WATER METERS ARE COMING TO ALL CLEBURNE WATER CUSTOMERS

The City of Cleburne will begin work on September 21 to replace or upgrade water meters to all city
water customers.

Work to replace the meters will occur between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm. Workers will wear
navy blue shirts marked with the logo “Siemens/PVI Meter Team”. The work teams will use trucks
with the same logo markings during meter swap outs.

The meter replacement should take approximately 30 minutes. In an effort to make this as painless
as possible, customers will get a notice, either by door hanger, letter or in person, telling them when
they can expect to get their new water meter. Anyone having special needs for water should notify the
Utility Billing Office at 817-645-0919.

Please pardon any inconvenience during this upgrade to your service.



